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| am against adopting any California style rules in Maine. Mainer's do not have the disposable income that Californians
do (nor the disillusionment that electric is actually a viable solution) and we will end up in a situation like we had the last
time we tried to force emission laws, they got voted back out by citizen initiatives and the state wasted millions building
facilities. Maine's rural land doesn't allow for electric vehicles, especially logging in the woods. Regardless this needs to
be a citizens initiative, not something dumped upon us like everything else handed down we then have to remove
ourselves.

As a Maine my whole life | have never heard anyone other than the people living in cities supporting overreaching
California laws.



